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@ St. Luke’s
Hospital

A Mayo-Affiliated Hospital

January 27, 2000

Ms. Blanca Bayd, Director

Division of Records and Reporting

State of Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FLL 32399-0850

RE: Docket No. 991132-TC
Order No. PSC-00-0192-AS-TC
Issued: January 25, 2000

Dear Ms. Bayo,

St. Luke’s Hospital has received a copy of the Commission review order # PSC -00-0192-AS-TC. Due to
circumstances surrounding this settlement, we are requesting that the settlement offer of $100.00 be
refunded to St. Luke’s Hospital.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Bob Taylor
Director, Plant Operations
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